
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2020 
 
Dear New Parent/Carers 
 
As you will be aware there has been significant changes to the way in which schools will 
be run over the next academic year because of the challenges we face with Covid-19.  
 
As a result, after careful consideration we have changed certain aspects of the school day 
to keep everyone as safe as possible.  
 
This includes having a staggered drop off and collection for all year groups, minimising 
social contact. The reception classes will now start at 9am and finish at 3pm, with the 
collection and drop off being at the wooden gate next to William Older Playschool. Please 
note that this will apply from the staggered start week commencing 21st September.  
 
For more details, please refer to the letter on our website here: https://bit.ly/3b72qHv on 
our ‘General Letters’ section (letter is titled “Important Please Read Whole School Letter”) 
and ensure you are familiar with the changes prior to starting.  
 
We hope you can understand the need for these changes and we thank you for your 
continued support at this time. We will keep all parents informed of changes as and when 
we can via letters on our website, and text communication, so please ensure we always 
have your up to date contact information.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
The Early Years Team. 

https://bit.ly/3b72qHv

